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This is a significant world monument!
You would not consider any highways infrastructure increase outside Westminster Abbey

for example!
You appear not to have considered alternative routes or that in future we may not need

anymore highways adding to an already overcrowded polluting infrastructure.

Kind regards
Sally Manders





